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Hi,


The nearest assets to this site would be over 1400 meters away, located near View Cottage NE61 3PT


Kind regards,


Dawn Wynn


Property Solutions Customer Assistant


Email: assetplans@eswater.co.uk<mailto:assetplans@eswater.co.uk>  or 
plans@nwl.co.uk<mailto:plans@nwl.co.uk>


Northumbrian Water Group and Essex & Suffolk Water.


RASWA Department, Boldon House, Wheatlands Way, Pity Me, Durham, DH1 5FA


From: EVANS Jo <Jo.Evans@struttandparker.com>

Sent: 10 August 2021 16:06

To: Property Solution - Plans <plans@nwl.co.uk>

Subject: Newton Park, Mitford


 Good afternoon,


I have submitted a planning application at Newton Park, Mitford, NE61 3SA. I attach a location 
plan of the site.


The Local Planning Authority have requested a scaled map showing the nearest public foul sewer 
connection point. Due to the rural nature of the property we have assumed that the property is too 
far from mains foul drainage and proposed a sewage treatment plant, please can you either assist 
me in providing a scale plan or an email stating that the proposal is too far from a sewer 
connection point to be feasible to connect?


Kind regards,
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Jo Evans MRICS AssocRTPI


Associate Director


Strutt & Parker, 1-3 Oldgate, Morpeth, Northumberland, NE61 1PY


Direct: 01670 500132 | Mobile: 07471227330


<https://bnpparibas.turtl.co/story/ndpd-brochure/page/1>


This Email is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. If you are not the 
intended recipient it may be unlawful for you to read, copy, distribute, disclose or otherwise 
make use of the information herein. If you have received this Email in error please contact us 
immediately. Strutt & Parker will accept no liability for the mis-transmission, interference, or 
interception of any Email and you are reminded that Email is not a secure method of communication.


Strutt & Parker is a trading style of BNP Paribas Real Estate Advisory & Property Management UK 
Limited, a private limited company registered in England and Wales (with registered number 
4176965) and whose registered office is at 5 Aldermanbury Square, London, EC2V 7BP.


For further details of Strutt & Parker please visit our web site 
http://www.struttandparker.com<http://www.struttandparker.com/>


  _____


This email is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. If you are not the 
intended recipient it may be unlawful for you to read, copy, distribute, disclose or otherwise 
make use of the information herein. If you have received this email in error please contact us 
immediately. Strutt & Parker will accept no liability for the mis-transmission, interference, or 
interception of any email and you are reminded that email is not a secure method of communication.


Strutt & Parker is a trading style of BNP Paribas Real Estate Advisory & Property Management UK 
Limited, a private limited company registered in England and Wales (with registered number 
4176965) and whose registered office is at 5 Aldermanbury Square, London EC2V 7BP.


For further details of Strutt & Parker please visit our web site


http://www.struttandparker.com.


This email and its attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential or 
privileged. If this email has come to you in error, you should take no action based on it. Please 
return it to the sender immediately and then permanently delete it from all your folders.


Unless expressly stated, opinions in this message falling outside the scope of ordinary business 
are the private views of the sender and not of Northumbrian Water Limited.


You should be aware that this email, and any reply to it, may need to be made public under right 
to know legislation, or in connection with litigation. Emails may also be monitored to ensure 
compliance with our legal responsibilities, our policies and for audit purposes.


While Northumbrian Water Limited has scanned this email and its attachments for security threats, 
including computer viruses, we have no liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result 
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of any such viruses. You are advised to carry out your own virus checks before opening any 
attachment.


Northumbrian Water Limited, registered in England and Wales number 2366703.

Registered office: Northumbria House, Abbey Road, Pity Me, Durham DH1 5FJ.


www.nwl.co.uk<http://www.nwl.co.uk>


  _____


This email is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. If you are not the 
intended recipient it may be unlawful for you to read, copy, distribute, disclose or otherwise 
make use of the information herein. If you have received this email in error please contact us 
immediately. Strutt & Parker will accept no liability for the mis-transmission, interference, or 
interception of any email and you are reminded that email is not a secure method of communication.


Strutt & Parker is a trading style of BNP Paribas Real Estate Advisory & Property Management UK 
Limited, a private limited company registered in England and Wales (with registered number 
4176965) and whose registered office is at 5 Aldermanbury Square, London EC2V 7BP.


For further details of Strutt & Parker please visit our web site


http://www.struttandparker.com.



